CITY OF NORTHLAKE YOUTH COMMISSION
MEETING MINUTES FROM MAY 14, 2014

Youth Commission Chairperson, Sheila Morgan, called the meeting to order at 6:30pm.

ATTENDANCE: Sheila Morgan, Sharon Budzon, John Morgan, Veronica Budzon, Richard Martinez, Rebecca Morgan
ABSENT: ' '
GUESTS: Francine Pati

MINUTES OF THE APIL 9, 2014 MEETING: _
A motion was made by John and seconded by Veronica to accept the minutes. All were in favor.

~ OLD BUSINESS:

1. YOUTH DANCES —Sheila reported that our last dance on 5/2 only had 11 kids in attendance. We took in $33 & had a
loss of $192 after paying the DJ. Due to the ongoing lack of interest, we will not continue them next year. Once
Northlake Days is over, we will begin brainstorming for other events that we can run for the youth of our city. We may try
a game night for younger kids (3 — 5 grades with younger kids allowed if parents stay) every other month possibly with

the DJ. Sheila & Rebecca will check the garage for our game stock. We think we have quite a few.

2. MOVIE-IN-THE-PARK - Sheila informed us that, despite what we were told, we cannot change our movie fitie. Unknown
to the person she spoke with at Veteran's Park, Kathy had already done considerable work to find the movie & props to
go with it. Our movie title must therefore remain “Walking With Dinosaurs”. This event s set for 7/18.

3. NEW COMMISSIONER NOMINATION - Sheila wil resubmit her requést to nominate Richard Martinez to fill our
remaining commissioner slot. It has not yet come up on a City Council agenda & she fears it was mislaid. She hopes

that it will be added to the agenda for Monday’s meeting.

4. NORTHLAKE DAYS -Rebecca & Sheila have yet to make a presentation to Mayor Sherwin about the Bull & the Money
Chamber. It is essential that they do so soon, since Northlake Days is now only a month & a half away. Sheila will putin
a request for $600 for crafts & supplies for the Win-it-in-a-Minute game to get us started. Rebecca volunteered to contact
the clowns so see if they can help again this year. Sheila also wondered if the clowns or possibly Triton Troupers might

be able to help with Boofest make-up . . . .a great idea to pursue when planning that event.

NEW BUSINESS:
1.
2

There was no other business discussed. John moved for adjournment, seconded by Veronica. All were in favor. Youth Commission
Chairperson, Sheila Morgan, adjourned the meeting at 6:45PM. -

NEXT MEETING: May 28, 2014 at 6:30pm.

Submitted by: Sheila Morgan, Youth Commission Chairperson & Sharon Budzon, Youth Commission Secretary.



